Dear Czech Scrollers 
The Memorial Scroll Trust are celebrating the 50th anniversary of the arrival in London of 1,564 scrolls rescued from Prague in February 1964. On Sunday 9th February a commemorative service took place at Westminster Synagogue and over 70 scrolls from communities in USA, Canada and the UK. It was a wonderful and moving occasion.  Brian Humphreys carried our scroll from Uhrineves –see attached photo. If you would like to gain a sense of the extraordinary and moving parade of over 70 Czech scrolls please follow the links below: 
Video: http://vimeo.com/87117269
 Photos: https://www.dropbox.com/l/Nx14MMNABepas8wPKGPCB8

